
 

 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

 

Thursday, December 8, 2022                                                                   SWS/ACD/2022-23/55 

   

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 
Every session we at Smart Wonders School play host to the students, staff and parents of small Wonders 

School for a musical euphony. The Annual Event of the SWS family- Musical Munchkins is scheduled on 

23rd and 24th December on the school premises. It will be a holiday for students of class UKG and 1 on 

Wednesday 21st December 2022 as we will be having the rehearsals for the event.  

We have planned the Christmas celebrations on 22nd December 2022 for the Foundation Years. The winter 

break will start from Friday, 23rd December and the students rejoin us on Monday, 16th January 2023. 

Wishing you all a joyous Christmas and Happy New Year. 

 
Warm regards 
 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


